
Dear Parens/Carers,
We have had a fabulous time at Osborne Primary School this week. It has been a pleasure to invite some of our
families into school for phonics and behaviour workshops. We also enjoyed meeting some of our new families
whose children will be starting with us in September. On Monday, we invite parents/carers into school for a drop
in coffee morning. This is an opportunity to pop in and say hello. There will also be some pre-loved uniform items
available to buy for 50p an item. We hope to see some of you there!
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd 
Headteacher
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Upcoming Events
04.07.22 - Parents coffee morning 8.45am

04.07.22 - Animal workshop for Rec and Y1

05.07.22 - Y5 trip to the space centre

05.07.22 - Y6 trip Rowing

06.07.22 - Whole School Transition Day

07.07.22 - Y2 powerful plants workshop

11.07.22 - New Reception starters visit to school

12.07.22 - Y6 City centre activity day

12.07.22 - Y3 Theatre workshop in school

13.07.22 - Y6 Leavers play for parents/carers 5.30pm

14.07.22 - KS2 sports day - am

15.07.22 - KS1 sports day - am

15.07.22 - School reports go out

18.07.22 - Rec trip to Ash End Farm

18.07.22 - Y6 Star City activity day

20.07.22 - Reception graduation 2pm

21.07.22 - Y6 leavers assembly 9am

21.07.22 - Last day of term

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Multi-sports (1 space available)

Wednesday - Fencing (FULL)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at 4.20 pm each day.

Please make sure that children are collected on

time.

After School Activities

Contact Us
Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

Twitter: @OsbornePriSch

REMINDERS: Dropping off and collecting children...  

Children should be greeted with a smile not someone on the phone.

Children must stay with the person who has collected them and not be

allowed to wander off. Younger children MUST hold the hand of an adult.

Cars MUST NOT park on double yellow lines or school zig zags.

Children should not be allowed to wander in the road.

Over the last few weeks we have had a number of issues at drop off and

collection times. Please can we remind you of the following:

.

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346


As you are aware, our school belongs to The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership
Multi-Academy Trust (ATLP). Every year, ATLP host an awards ceremony for
children from each of the schools in the trust. There are different categories of
awards and children are voted for by staff in each school. Nominated children are
then invited to attend a prize giving ceremony with a special guest of their choice. 

Yesterday, the awards ceremony for 2022 took place at Drayton Manor Park where
our winners received their awards, had lunch and enjoyed an afternoon in the park. 
 It was a magical day and the first time that Osborne Primary School have had the
opportunity to attend. Mrs Dodd, Miss Harris and some of our parents felt very
PROUD to be there to share the day with our amazing award winners Eiliya, Wyatt,
Silver and Amy. We can't wait to see who gets nominated next year!


